
Request for temporary 
suspension of exclusion 

Note: Enrolled members of the Mille Lacs Band of Ojibwe may request a temporary suspension of their 
exclusion and enter the non-gaming floor areas of a Gaming Enterprise to exercise their rights to vote, attend 
tribal political or community meetings, and/or to attend work-related meetings or access job sites. All 
suspensions of exclusions are subject to approval by the Director of the Office of Gaming Regulation and 
Compliance (OGR&C) and the Gaming Regulatory Board (GRA). Please do not enter the premises until you 
have received written notice that your exclusion is suspended or you may be subject to removal. Under no 
circumstance shall the person on the Exclusion List be permitted to participate in any gaming activity or enter 
gaming areas unless there is a legitimate work-related reason to do so while on the premises. This suspension 
may be revoked if you do not follow these directions. See DGR 6 for full details. 

Today’s Date Full Legal Name (First, Middle, Last) 

Phone Number 

______________________________________ 

Mailing Address, Street/P.O. Box, City, State, 
Zip Code 

Email Address 

____________________________________ 

Date of Birth (MM/DD/Year) 

Date(s) and reason(s) you are asking for a suspension of exclusion: 

_________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Band Member Signature Today’s Date 

Executive Director of OGR&C, Michelle Pomerleau
 777 Lady Luck Drive 

Hinckley, MN 55037 

Text or Call: 320-384-4811 
Fax: 320-280-8337 

mpomerleau@mlbgra.com 


